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WELCOME TO THE 4th 

NEWSLETTER OF THE ONE 

STEP UP PROJECT! 

 

August 2024 

TPM AND FINAL CONFERENCE 

IN VILNIUS 

In June 2024, the ONE-STEP UP partners 

met for the final partner meeting and 

conference in Vilnius, Lithuania. This gave 

all partners the opportunity to discuss our 

progress, share insights and strategies and 

how to ensure the long-term impact of the 

project in the adult education sector.  

The final conference saw adult learners, 

adult educators, policymakers join 

together to learn more about the 

methodology of micro-learning, and gave 

them an opportunity to explore the ONE-

STEP UP project resources.  

 

 

OUR ACHIEVEMENTS 

Over the past two years, the project 

consortium has worked to develop and 

implement the following key outputs: 

• Educators Toolbox of Micro-Learning 

Resources 

• Professional Development Training 

for Front-Line Adult Educators 

• Adult Educators Handbook 

• ONE-STEP UP MOOC 

• Policy and Practice Recommendations 

Report 

All of the ONE-STEP UP project resources can 

be found on the project MOOC: 

https://onestepup.cardetprojects.com/  

COMMUNITY LEARNING 

FESTIVALS 

As part of the ONE-STEP UP project, 

Community Learning Festivals were held in 

each partner country to promote the micro-

learning resources developed throughout the 

project. These festivals provided an engaging 

and accessible environment for low-skilled 

adults to re-engage with education. By 

showcasing the ONE-STEP UP learning 

materials and offering hands-on learning 

experiences, the festivals successfully 

connected over 240 participants with the 

tools and resources needed to enhance their 

skills and confidence.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/FMIDproject/
https://one-step-up.educationprojects.eu/
https://onestepup.cardetprojects.com/

